
$1,800 - 1478 Westcott Unit# Upper, Windsor
MLS® #25025778 

$1,800
2 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family

N/A, Windsor, Ontario

Nestled in a serene neighbourhood, 1478
Westcott Rd #Upper offers a renovated haven.
Boasting two spacious bedrooms and a
stylishly modernized bathroom, this residence
emanates comfort and convenience. The unit
features a thoughtfully designed layout,
inviting ample natural light and a welcoming
ambiance into the living spaces. A shared
laundry area adds practicality to the home.
Situated in a peaceful setting, residents can
enjoy the tranquility of the surroundings while
being conveniently close to local amenities.
Perfect for those seeking a refreshed and
updated living space in a desirable location,
this property offers a harmonious blend of
contemporary living and suburban charm.
Utilities are in addition to the rent.
Credit/Employment check plus first and last
month's rent required. (id:6289)

Built in 1996

Essential Information

Listing # 25025778

Price $1,800

Bedrooms 2

Bathrooms 1.00

Year Built 1996

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold

Style Raised ranch



Community Information

Address 1478 Westcott Unit# Upper

Subdivision N/A

City Windsor

Province Ontario

Postal Code N8Y4C4

Amenities

Features Concrete Driveway, Single Driveway

Interior

Appliances Dishwasher, Dryer, Refrigerator, Stove, Washer

Heating Natural gas Forced air, Furnace

Cooling Central air conditioning

Exterior

Exterior Aluminum/Vinyl, Brick

Exterior Features Landscaped

Foundation Block

Listing Details

Listing Office REMAX CAPITAL DIAMOND REALTY
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